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College of Podiatrists of Manitoba - Action Plan  

In response to the recommendation made by the Fair Registration Practices Office, the College of Podiatrists of Manitoba committed to the following action plan 
in October 2022: 

Recommendation Action(s) Anticipated 
Completion Date 

Status Update 

1. Commit to assessing 
applicants with 
academic qualifications 
in podiatry not 
currently recognised by 
COPOM, and that this 
assessment possibility 
be clearly presented in 
the registration 
information. 

Change website to advise possible applicants of this 
recommendation.  

Within a month of 
approval. 

Completed 
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